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Ely, Nevada – March 14, 2022  

 
The City of Ely applauds Congress and our Congressional delegation for the passage of the 

Fiscal Year 2022 omnibus appropriations bill. 

Included in this legislation is a Community Project Funding (CPF) request for $3.3 million, 

submitted on behalf of the City by Senator Cortez Masto and Senator Rosen for the Central Ely 

Sewer Upgrade project.  

The City is incredibly grateful for the tireless efforts of Nevada’s Senators as they and their staff 

advocated for this critical infrastructure improvement to be included in this bill as the City’s 

first-ever CPF request.  

Through this newly available federal funding, the City will be able to make much needed repairs 

to the Central Ely sewer system with minimal financial impact on City residents.  

The City of Ely looks forward to continuing the dialogue with its federal legislators on the 

Central Ely Sewer Upgrade project and other infrastructure investment needs in the future.  

 

Nathan Robertson  

Mayor City of Ely 
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